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I	support	fair	price	for	solar,	and	it	should	increase	when	wholesale	electricity	
increases.	It	also	should	be	regulated	so	that	suppliers	offer	it	as	a	minimum.	
Feed	in	tariffs	should	represent	the	true	value	of	solar	power.	It	is	clean,	green	
energy	and	it	is	no	cost	to	the	supplier	to	set	up	infrastructure.	
Thank	you,	Marianne	
	
Marianne	Reynolds		
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